
Mass Intentions 
Monday, July 4 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………Marzano family  

    12:00 PM   St. Joseph…….......Earl & Mardella Martin  

Tuesday, July 5 
       7:30 AM  Holy Trinity.…….Wayne Sutton 

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph………..Jerry Kowalski 

Wednesday, July 6 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….Leona Doherty 

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph………..Justine Wiles 

Thursday, July 7 
       7:30 AM   Emmanuel………Unborn children & their parents 

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph………..Len Rich 

Friday, July 8 
       7:30 AM   Emmanuel……....Paul Barton 

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph………..Kathy Schindler 

Saturday, July 9 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel………..Pauline Thomas 

    12:00 PM   St. Joseph………...Poor Souls 

      4:30 PM   St. Joseph……...…John Belcher 

      5:15 PM   Emmanuel………..For our parishioners 

Sunday, July 10 
      8:30 AM   Holy Trinity……...Joanne Bellino 

    10:00 AM   St. Joseph…...…....For our parishioners 

    10:30 AM   Emmanuel………..Dr. & Mrs. John Woodruff 

    11:30 AM   Holy Trinity…........For our parishioners 

 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
Dt 30:10-14; Ps 69:14, 17, 30-31, 33-34, 36-37; or Ps 19:8-11; Col 

1:15-20; Lk 10:25-37 

 

 

Confession Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacons: George Zvonar, Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 July 3, 2016 

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


  PASTOR’S PEN 
  

Over 2,700 years ago the Prophet Isaiah shared a vision and a 

dream that God had for His people. In today’s first reading he 

describes God as a loving mother caring for her child. Isaiah 

was proclaiming the message that even though they were  

experiencing a time of suffering and pain, God had not aban-

doned his people. The people of God were to look beyond their 

own brokenness and to see the gift of new life that was  

appearing all around them.   

 

Over 2,000 years ago, as we heard in today’s gospel, Jesus sent 

72 disciples out into the world to share the message of God’s 

abiding presence by healing the sick and sharing the peace of 

God. The disciples were not to carry any money or extra cloth-

ing with them on their missionary trip because God would  

provide for their needs; they had to learn how to trust in the 

Lord. Once the mission was finished the disciples came back 

rejoicing in all that God had done in and through their work.  

  

240 years ago, a group of men gathered in Philadelphia with a 

dream, seeking freedom from oppression, they risked their lives 

to sign the Declaration of Independence. This document states 

that there are certain inalienable rights basic to what it means  

to be human…life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness. The 

founders of our country had no assurance that things would turn 

out as planned, yet they took the risk and followed a dream that 

God had placed in their hearts.  

 

Each of us is on a journey of faith leading us to our true and 

lasting homeland in heaven. Just as our ancestors of old, we 

will encounter challenges as we work to proclaim the message 

of the Kingdom of God. Like St. Paul we are to boast in the 

Cross of our Lord Jesus Christ and allow his wounds to be the 

source of our strength. Christ can transform our suffering into 

new life!  Like our ancestors of old may we stay close to God 

and one another as we place our lives in God’s hands.  

 

 

PASTORAL REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Happy Birthday to Fr. Angelo and Fr. Ken! 

May God Bless you with many more years.  

        Fr. Angelo - June 30th            Fr. Ken - July 8th 

 

Remembering Religious Liberty on Independence Day 
From June 21 – July 4, the U.S. Catholic bishops are recogniz-

ing a “Fortnight for Freedom” to draw special attention to the 

right of religious liberty. As we approach the celebration of the 

birth of our nation, people of faith are encouraged to remember 

that our nation’s founders embraced freedom of religion as an 

essential condition of a free and democratic society. They en-

shrined this vision in the First Amendment of the Bill of Rights, 

which guarantees that “Congress shall make no law respecting 

an establishment of religion, or prohibiting the free exercise 

thereof.” This has meant that churches and religious institutions 
are not only free to worship in their own way, but they are also 

free to exercise ministries of education, charity and social jus-

tice that reflect their fundamental beliefs and serve all people, 

regardless of faith, economic position, or immigration status. 

We encourage all parishioners to consider participating in Mass 

on July 4th, and pray for the preservation of religious freedom. 

To learn more visit www.usccb.org. 

PASTORAL REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

“Civilize It,” is an Archdiocese of Cincinnati initiative to 

encourage civil discourse in political campaigns at all levels.   

This is one way that Catholics can be an “outpouring of 

mercy” during this electoral cycle. “We’ve all experienced 

it. A Facebook post, a family dinner, a water cooler conver-

sation that suddenly turns political with opposing view-

points. You might get angry. You may go silent. “Civilize 

It” is about making room in your heart and speaking peace-

fully with those with whom you disagree. Imagine what 

would happen if aggressiveness were transformed into open-

ness and confrontations were turned into thoughtful conver-

sation. “Civilize It” is a non-partisan movement and a call 

for all of us to help change the tone, follow our faith, and 

quiet the quarrels in our day-to-day lives.   
 

The Civilize It Pledge:  
1) Civility—To reflect respect, to throw no stones, and to   

       rise above it. 

2) Clarity—To align my political points of view with my         

       formed conscience. 

3) Compassion—To encounter others with a tone and pos-

ture that say “I see dignity and goodness in you.”   
 

The campaign website — www.civilizeit.us — invites  

people to consider taking a three-part pledge to respect  

civility, to reflect clarity in their point of view and to en-

counter others with compassion. Car magnets and yard signs 

to promote this project are available in the back of church.  

 

Glenmary Home Missioners Appeal 
This weekend one of the Glenmary Home Missioners will be 

with us, for the annual Archdiocesan Missionary Coopera-

tive, to speak with us about the missionary work his Society 

is doing in serving the spiritual and material needs of people 

right here in the United States!   
 

Hundreds of U.S. counties do not have a resident priest, and 

in many of these counties the Catholic Church is not present.  

That means no celebration of the Eucharist, no sacraments, 

not even a parish community in which to find fellowship and 

support. Glenmary Home Missioners are working hard to fill 

the void—to bring the love of Jesus and His church to the 

small towns and rural areas of our nation.  
 

This is a wonderful opportunity for us to learn more about 

the Glenmary apostolate in Appalachia and the rural South, 

and to offer our prayers and financial support for their  

important ministry in the Church. Your support of today’s 

second collection will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Region blood drive returns in July! 

The Region 7 Health Ministries Team is sponsoring the next 

blood drive on Thursday, July 21st. from 8:00 am to 6:00 

pm. Location is the Community Blood Center, 340 S. Main 

St. The goal is to build upon the great success of the 2015 

blood drives sponsored in honor of the anniversary of the 

Society of the Precious Blood. There are peak needs during 

the summer, so please consider taking a bit of time out of 

your day to donate a true gift of life! Appointments are  

encouraged. Sign-up sheets will be available in church. You 

can also call 1-800-388-GIVE, or go to their website at 

www.donortime.com. 

http://www.usccb.org
http://www.civilizeit.us


Pastoral Region Announcements continued... 
 

Saints in Mercy Series 

St. John Vianney (1786-1859)  “Our Lord on the earth is like a 

mother carrying her baby in her arms. This child is badly 

behaved: he kicks his mother, bites her and scratches her. But 

the mother pays no mind. She knows that if she lets him go, the 

child will fall since he cannot walk alone. This is how Our Lord 

is: He bears all our ill-treatment; He bears all our arrogance; he 

forgives all our foolishness; He has mercy on us despite 

ourselves.” (Curato d’Ars. Scritti scelti. Rome: Citta Nuova, 1976, p.72)  

 

Steak Fry - Dayton Council 500, Knight of Columbus 

Please join us for a steak dinner on Friday, July 8 from 6 - 8p.m. 

at Knight of Columbus Hall, 267 Bainbridge Street, Dayton. 

The dinner will consist of an 8 oz. Ribeye stead, a baked potato, 

salad, green beans, corn and coffee for $10, plus a donation of a 

food item for the local food pantries. Also, if you wish, please 

bring your favorite desert for all to share. Adult beverages will 

be available at regular prices. A children’s menu of hamburgers/

chips will also be available for $3 with a complimentary soda. 

Great Raffles. Please RSVP to Larry Clark @ 937-470-3594 by 

Tuesday, July 5th. Thank you for your support.  

 

  

 

 

Volunteer Church & Ground Cleaners Needed 
We are in need of volunteers to help clean the church each week 

and do yard work. Please call or email the rectory if you are 

available, 228-2013 or parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com. 

 

Prayer List 
If you are seriously ill or undergoing surgery and would like 

your name added to the prayer list for 4 weeks, please call the 

Parish Office, 228-2013. 

       Gary Glancey          Joan Hicks        Matthew Ryan 

 

Our History Comes To Life 

Our upcoming Fall Bible study “Unlocking the Mystery of the 

Bible” will help us develop a deeper relationship with God and 

a much better understanding of our faith.   This series will help 

us uncover the STORY woven 

throughout Scripture.  Please see 

flyers in the back of Church.   

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

“The harvest is rich, but the workers are few;  

therefore ask the harvest master 
 to send workers to the harvest.”  

Pray for vocations 

 

WELCOME to our newly registered member - Betsy Eardly. 

Welcome also to Avarie Katherine Duibley, daughter of Darryl 

and Sara Duibley, baptized last Sunday at Holy Trinity. 

 

If you have been attending Holy Trinity on a regular basis and 
would like to register, we encourage you to fill out a registration 

form found on the bookshelf at the back of church and drop it in 

the collection basket. Or you can just call Judi at the parish office. 

 

The Project Blessing Lunch will be provided by Holy Trinity at 

St. Paul Lutheran Church on Wednesday, July 6. Donations of 

homemade cookies are needed to round off the meal. Cookies can 

be brought to the parish office Tuesday, July 5 between 8 a.m. and 

4 p.m. or Wednesday morning by 10:00 a.m. Thank you! 

 
Organizational Meeting For Our Holiday Bazaar – Would you 

like to be in on the planning for our annual holiday bazaar. We 

welcome your ideas, so please come to a meeting on Wednesday, 

July 6 at 6:00 p.m. in the parish offices and let us know your 

thoughts. 

 

Our Recycling Program is Ongoing...Aluminum cans can be 

brought to the parish garage at any time or bring them with you 

when you come to mass on Sunday. There is a bin for spent 

batteries on the step in the vestibule. Cardboard, paper and 

magazines can be deposited in the bins at the north end of our 

property. Thank you for helping protect our environment by 

recycling. 

 

WELLNESS TIP: 

Body:  To reduce work stress leave work at work and take some 

time off. 

Mind:  Use positive self talk. 

Spirit:  Pray for someone. 

 

The parish offices will be closed Monday, July 4. 
 

The July through December Eucharist Ministers’ Schedules 

were emailed and mailed last week. If you did not receive yours, 
please call Judi (228-1223) to verify your email address. Thank 

you! 

 

From the Joyful Noiseletter 

            “You never leave a place you love. You take part of it         

        with you, and leave part of you behind.”     -Jim Reed 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 26, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:              Budget           Collection 

                                          $ 7385.00           $5123.70 

YTD excess or (deficit)   $(6751.01) 

St. Vincent de Paul            $  569.30 

Peter’s Pence                     $1770.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.   

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for June 26, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:            Budget            Collection 

                                           $  6100.00          $3979.30 

YTD excess or (deficit)   ($10,255.90) 

Peter’s Pence                $ 1103.00   
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

mailto:parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com


 

 

 
Elizabeth’s New Life Center is in need of medical professionals 

to volunteer in our Women’s Centers.  If you are an M.D.,  

D.O.,LPN, RN, Nurse practitioner, Physician’s Assistant or 

RDMS please consider giving a few hours of your time weekly, bi

-weekly or monthly  to work with the underserved women our 

community  who may be at risk for abortion. Please email 

tmiller@elizabethnewlifecenter.org or call 937-226-7414 to talk 

about the possibilities! 

 

The Naim July 11th meeting is a carry in brunch featuring the 

Christmas in July gift delivery to St. Vincent de Paul.  For more 

about this social and religious organization for the widowed 

contact Sunny Hickey 937-433-1437 or Bob Zimmer 

937-439-2665. 

 

A post-abortion Healing Ministry in the Catholic Church 
Project Rachel, the Catholic Church’s ministry to those who have 

been involved in abortion, is a diocesan-based network of 

specially trained priests, religious, counselors, and laypersons who 

provide a team response of care for those suffering in the 

aftermath of abortion. In addition to referring for Sacramental 

Reconciliation, the ministry provides an integrated network of 

services, including pastoral counseling, peer to peer ministry, 

spiritual direction, and referrals to mental health professionals. 

Please call us if you want to start to heal.  513-784-0531 – 

Helpline  --  1-888-456-Hope – National Helpline 

 
 

Dining Services Cook & Server Needed 
The Bergamo Center for Lifelong Learning has openings for two 

part time positions for a Cook and a Dining Server. Requires 

flexible hours to include weekends. Transportation is essential.  

Apply in person or submit a letter of interest and resume to Brent 

Devitt, Executive Director, by email to info@bergamocenter.org 

or by mail to Bergamo Center for Lifelong Learning, 4400 

Shakertown Rd, Dayton, OH 45430. 937-426-2363  

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hearing Aid Receivers Available...Are you having difficulty 

hearing the Mass? If so, we have hearing aid receivers available 

for your use. Just ask an usher and they will get you one. You can 

keep the hearing aid receiver to use each week. When you no 

longer need to use it just give it back to an usher.  

AREA ACTIVITIES  

Serving the Dayton Catholic  

Community since 1872 
 

(937) 293-1221 
calvarycemeterydayton.org 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
           The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

           1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

           Phone 937-298-8664 Fax 937-298-4516 

          snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL-RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

           Martin A. Foos, ESQ., Partner 
FARUKI              FARUKI IRELAND & COX P.L.L. 

IRELAND           500 Courthouse Plaza, S.W. 

& COX P.L.L.    10 N. Ludlow Street 
www.ficlaw.com       Dayton, OH  45402   
                              (937) 227-3729 

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

  

 

Your Ad Here  

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 

rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   
  

Bill Batin                   Tom Kain                    Lee Pleiman                            
Joe Franchina           William Meikle           Larry Zarndt    

Andrew Folfas           Jim Peacock               Tom Zukowitz                     

Charlotte Lackey                                            

  Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military 

Nick Borton         Tim Melvin              David Musgrove 

Gary Eilers           Matthew Melvin      Jessica Pruitt 

Cody Landers       Alex McGarvey       Devin Torre 

Greg Marcus          

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 26, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:             Collection 

                                               $4250.00 

Charity:                                  $  122.00 

Peter’s Pence collection     $1681.00 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Join us for Coffee and 
Donuts following the 10:00 

Mass next weekend.  

All are welcome. 

mailto:tmiller@elizabethnewlifecenter.org
mailto:info@bergamocenter.org

